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As unique children of God we:  
aspire not to have more but to be more.  

To:  

Love Christ 

Listen to Christ 

Learn from Christ   
SATs 

We would like to congratulate our Year Six pupils on their 

positive and dedicated approach to the exams they sat this 

week. We are proud of each and every child and we do not 

need to see their results to know that they have done 

themselves (and us) proud.  

 

Nursery Provision – September 2022 

Thank you to everyone who has applied for a place for the 

nursery; confirmation letters will be sent out imminently! We 

are so excited to have the opportunity to include even 

younger children into our family. Please can I ask that 

everyone spread the good news about our new nursery to 

friends, family and neighbours -thank you ever so much! 

 

Mass Times 

Fr. O’Connor and Deacon Peter have loved 

welcoming families back to church and would like 

to extend a welcome to all families in school. 

Please join the parish for Mass:   

4.15p.m. Saturday Vigil St. Teresa’s Annfield Plain 

9.30a.m. Sunday Mass All. Saints’, Lanchester 

 

Safeguarding 

To view all of our Safeguarding Policies, please view our 

website: School Policies (lanchester.durham.sch.uk) If you 

would like any further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact us.  

 

Year Three Tennis Tournament  

On Wednesday 25th May, Year Three will have the chance to 

put the skills they’ve learned with their tennis tutor in P.E. to 

good test at a tennis tournament. It will take place in the 

afternoon at Shotley Bridge Tennis Club. Children will have 

their lunch in school as normal and will be back in time for 

the end of the school day. Please ensure your child is in their 

correct P.E. kit (green t shirt and jumper). Thank you.   

 

Enrichment Days 

On Tuesday 24th and Thursday 26th May, all children in school 

are required to come wearing their P.E. kit (including their 

green school t-shirt and green jumper). We are providing two 

‘enrichment’ days when all pupils in school will work with a 

range of staff on a range of activities – more information to 

follow!  

Queen’s Jubilee Celebration 

Remember to send your child to school in 

suitably formal attire on Friday 27th, so we 

can celebrate the jubilee together but 

please remember, children will be outside 

so clothing and shoes should be weather 

appropriate! 

  

Phonics Letter: Year One  

Year One families should have received a letter from Miss 

Walker earlier this week giving a little more information 

about the upcoming phonics check. Please get in touch if you 

have not received it. Many thanks! 

 

Summer Second Clubs 

I cannot believe it is time to add the final block of clubs for 

this academic year; this half term particularly has flown 

over. As always, please encourage your child to try new 

things! Booking via ParentPay will be available from Monday, 

12 noon. If you have any difficulty with payment, please do 

let us know. All children will be able to join in the clubs. This 

half term, we continue to work with a range of external 

providers on the following dates:  

Weeks beginning Jun: 6th, 13th, 20th, 27th June and 4th July 

If you have any suggestions of clubs you’d like to see (or if 

you’re keen to get involved), please let me know. Before the 

end of this half term, I’ll be speaking to all pupils in school to 

get their views on our extra-curricular offer.  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 

Groups 

Club 

 

Max. 

No. 

Cost Day 

3 - 6 Rugby (25) £7.50 Mon 

4 & 5 Craft  (15) - Tues. 

5 & 6 Judo (24) £7.50 Wed. 

1 - 3 Musical 

Playgrounds  

(26) £7.50 Thurs. 

3-6 Gymnastics  
(Deerness)  

(17) £7.50 Fri. 

1 & 2  Multi Skills (20) £7.50 Fri. 

All clubs 3.15 – 4.15pm with collection from office 

https://www.lanchester.durham.sch.uk/about-us/school-policies/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary  

Event Date Time 
Enrichment Days  

Tuesday 24th May 

Thursday 26th May  
- 

Year Three Tennis  Wednesday 25th May - 

Jubilee Celebration  Friday 27th May - 

School Closes for Half Term Friday 27th May 5p.m. 

School Reopens for Final Summer Term Monday 6th June  - 

Future Dates for Your Diary  
(may be subject to change)  

Event Date 
Year Five Water Sports Monday 6th June 

Year Six Residential Tuesday 7th June – Friday 10th June  

Year Four Anglo Saxon Day Monday 13th June 

Year Four Visit Newcastle inc. Centre for Life  Tuesday 14th June  

Year Six Water Sports Thursday 16th June  

School Closed Friday 17th June & Monday 20th June 

Year Five First Holy Communion Saturday 25th June  

Health Week Week beginning 27th June 

Sports Day (weather permitting)  Wednesday 29th June  

Year Two and Three Moor House Farm  

(scouts) Adventure Day 
Wednesday 6th July  

Back Up Sports Day (weather permitting) Tuesday 12th July  

Year Four Water Sports Wednesday 13th July  

Whole School Beach Trip Friday 15th July  


